
 

Wednesday morning we 
happily welcomed 
Gabriel Colon to our 
classroom.                   
Gabriel is joining us      
from Thorpe  Gordon 
Elementary. We are                              
excited To have Gabriel  
             learning with us!             

                           Our classroom 
                total is now 19  
                friends. 
 

             Welcome Gabriel! 

                      
 

 

 

 

  
 

* Belair Fall Festival -– Friday, 

October 25th 4pm-8pm 

* Red Ribbon Week -- Monday, 

October 28th – Friday, November 

1st. 
Please reference the activity flyer 

sent home today for Spirit Week fun! 

* Library Day –- Monday, 

October 28th.  Please return 

library books so news may be 

checked out and brought home. 

* EVERY DAY COUNTS 

JC Schools Attendance Matters 

 

                AMP Rotation 
                             10/28 – 11/1                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                        
   Art            Music             PE               Art         Music                                                                               

October is…………. 
National Bullying Prevention Month 

 

This week we focused on the powerful things you can do to help stop 
bullying when you’re a bystander.  We began our lessons this week by 
exploring the word: bystander.  Mrs. Hall stood in front of us and 
ripped up a piece a paper.  She then got us thinking and talking as 
she asked: what were you doing as I ripped up the paper? We were 
bystanders – we were standing by, watching something happen.  After 
discussing our new vocabulary word and watching the video scenario 
‘Gabe’s story’, we learned how being a bystander can: have the power 
to help STOP the bullying OR make the problem bigger by joining in, 
laughing and not reporting. 

 

                   If you want more kindness in the world, put it there! 

             “Thank you”  

to everyone who attended the field 
trip to Fischer Farms with us! I 
appreciate your support, help and 
involvement. The unseasonably 
warmer weather did not change 
our excitement of fall fun and 
friends.  The beautiful outdoors  
was enjoyed by all! 
 
   HAPPY FALL! 
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                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 

                             

                                              
                                                  
 

 

                Don’t Stand By… … … 
 

Stand Up! 
              Stand Strong! 

Stand Together! 
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